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Riverside Restorative Growthprint Available for Review and Comment 

RIVERSIDE, Calif. – Riverside residents are invited to review and comment on the Riverside 

Restorative Growthprint – Economic Prosperity Action Plan and Climate Action Plan, which outlines 

how Riverside can tie economic development activities to a strategy for reducing the community’s 

greenhouse gas emissions. 

The draft RRG – available for download at http://www.riversideca.gov/planning/rrg  -- will be 

presented and discussed at the following public meetings at Riverside City Hall, 3900 Main Street: 

 Wednesday, July 15th at 4:00 p.m. -- Green Accountability Performance Committee meeting, 

Mayor's Ceremonial Room, 7th floor. 

 Thursday, Aug. 6th at 3:00 p.m. -- Riverside Utility Services/Land Use/Energy Development 

Committee meeting, City Council Chambers. 

The Riverside Restorative Growthprint (RRG) combines two plans -- the Economic Prosperity Action 

Plan (RRG-EPAP) and the Climate Action Plan (RRG-CAP) -- designed to spur entrepreneurship and 

smart growth while advancing the City of Riverside’s goals for reducing greenhouse gas emissions. 

The RRG charts a course for reducing emissions that aligns with the City’s planning priorities and its 

vision of a future “green economy” based on sustainable businesses. The RRG-EPAP identifies the 

measures and strategies in the RRG-CAP with the greatest potential to drive local economic prosperity 

through clean-tech investment, entrepreneurship, and expansion of local green businesses. 

Additional information about the plan is available from Senior Planner, Doug Darnell at (951) 826-

5219 or ddarnell@riversideca.gov 
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